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Automatic reply: [EXTERNAL] Detective Grus Case

From stewartv2@ottawapolice.ca <StewartV2@ottawapolice.ca>

To Donald Best Online<DonaldBestOnline@proton.me>

Date Thursday, November 7th, 2024 at 12:19 PM

Thank you for your email. I am currently on a leave of absence with the Ministry of the Attorney General and can be contacted there at

Vanessa.stewart@ontario.ca.

For Legal services matters please contact OPSLegalServices@ottawapolice.ca.




